
 

 

  

FACT SHEET 

South Mission Storm Drain and Green Infrastructure 

Background 
South Mission Beach is located within the larger community of Mission Beach, which is situated along 
the Pacific Ocean between Grand Avenue and the Mission Bay Jetty. This community is considered to 
be the most densely populated community in the City of San Diego, which makes the installation of 
adequately sized infrastructure challenging within the narrow streets and alleyways. The existing storm 
drain infrastructure within South Mission Beach dates back to the 1940s in some areas and is 
inadequately sized or lacking in many locations. This has resulted in regular flooding throughout the 
developed areas and exposure of the storm drain outfalls within the beach areas of Mariners Basin.  
 

Project Overview 

The South Mission Beach Storm Drain and Green Infrastructure project evaluated the upsizing, 
realignment, and replacement of the existing storm drain systems that feed into Mariners Basin, and 
the Mission Bay Jetty, as well as new storm drain systems to connect existing low points throughout 
South Mission Beach. The drainage discharge points within Mariners Basin will be relocated to outfall 
deeper into the bay to make the beach and navigational areas safer and more appealing to the public. 
The project will reduce the flooding that occurs within South Mission Beach and will include the 
following key features:     

 Replace or upgrade existing drainage systems to meet current City of San Diego Drainage 
Design requirements and reduce flooding; 

 Install a new storm drain backbone and inlets along Mission Boulevard; 

 Install Sluice Gates along seven of the storm drain systems to prevent tidal waters from 
entering the storm drains within the developed areas; 

 Install water quality basins at the northern and southern ends of the project to treat existing 
parking lot areas; 

 Install low flow diversion systems to divert portions of the runoff to the existing sewer within 
the developed areas; 

 Grind and Overlay Mission Boulevard to provide additional runoff capacity within the street 
and reduce flooding of developed properties; 

 Complete shoreline restoration and eelgrass planting; 

 Replace curb ramps, pavement, street surfacing, etc. wherever storm drain replacement 
occurs. 

 

Project Schedule 

Anticipated Construction: Fall 2020 – Spring 2023* 

 
*All dates are approximate and subject to change. 

 

Contact information: 
Ronald Famorcan, 619-533-6902 and at rfamorcan@sandiego.gov 
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